La Crosse City Clerk’s Office

This is a written notice that | am requesting a hearing with City Council to contest the nonrenewal of the
liquor license for LAX Food Hall LLC. Due to unforeseen issues with permitting delays, the timeline for
this project has been significantly delayed. Since these factors have been out of our control and we
have been acting in good faith and doing all that is possible to get this project moving, | believe the city
should renew our liquor license. In addition, this project will be of great benefit to the community,
giving restaurateurs a more accessible path to starting a business and providing new dining options for
community members.

Thank you,

Zachary Switzer
LAX Food Hall
Switzer@laxfoodhall.com

313-318-2811




